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The  Centennial Briefing

Centennial Presenting in Communities
September

17th & 18th- More than Sad for Students - Fort Morgan High School
19th - New Employee Orientation - Sterling Admin
19th - MHFA (open to staff and community) - Holyoke

October
2nd - Sources of Strength Training for Adult Advisors &
        Peer Leaders - Elizabeth Schools
4th - MHFA for Dept. of Human Services in Fort Morgan (closed)
10th - Year 2 Sources of Strength for Adult Advisors and
         Peer Leaders - Cheyenne Wells
11th - Board of Directors Meeting - Fort Morgan, CO
17th - New Employee Orientation - Sterling Admin
23rd & 24th - ASIST - Sterling (Contact Sam Melfi to attend)

Centennial Calendar

Follow us on
Twitter

Like us on 
Facebook

Connect With Us

A Special Moment Centennial in our Communities

Happy Birthday to

Turned 2 Years old Sept. 13th!

In one week four of your 
Centennial co-workers will be 
on the stage performing the 
Musical “Mary Poppins”. They 
are performing with a 
Non-Profit community theatre 
group in Sterling called 
Sterling Miracle Players. This 
will be the 15th production for 

the Sterling Miracle Players and this group 
is so excited to share it with the community 
and fellow staff. Consider this your official 
invitation! Show dates are September 20th, 
21st & 22nd at 7:00 pm and September 23rd 
at 3:00 pm. You can purchase tickets at the 
door for $10 for all days except Sunday 
which is a special price at $5. Centennial 
staff members in the Musical are pictured 
from left to right: Jacob Reyes (Mr. Banks), 
Jaci Yula (Mary Poppins), Andie La Combe 
(Mrs. Correy/Admiral Boom) and Nicole 
Herrera (Mrs. Smythe/Constable). SuPeRcAliFrAgiLiStiCeXpiAli-jOiN uS!

SEPTEMBER
20th, 21st, 22nd @ 7:00 PM

23rd @ 3:00 PM

Sterling High School Auditorium

Tickets: $10
$5 for Sunday show 

Kathi Boren, Andie La Combe and 
Chelsee Chavez-Barreras and  
attended the 2nd Annual Teen 
Health Fair in Yuma to educate 
surrounding youth about suicide, 
substances, and the services 
Centennial offers! < < <

Andie La Combe and Maranda 
Miller went to NJC this week to 
present QPR to the Nursing 
students. 22 students were pres-
ent for the training. > > > 

The Journey Greets First Responders

Last week on Wednesday The Journey in the Sterling office spon-
sored a waffle bar to honor our first responders. First Responders 
from Sterling PD, Sterling Fire and Rescue, Logan County Sherrif's 
deputies, and Colorado State Patrol made an appearance; 16 in 
total. Waffles with fruit and whipped cream were very popular. Law 
enforcment played a game where they had to decide who would 
be sent onto a spaceship as earth's only survivors since an asteroid 
was on the way. Many laughs were had!


